
 

The topic for this term is The Ocean. 

Over this half term our younger pupils will we will be enjoying a variety of 

sensory stories including:  

     

We will have fun opening our treasure chests and making sand castles and 

using the picture books as inspiration for art and craft activities.  

Our older learners will be learning about the effect of pollution in the oceans 

and how we can help by recycling our rubbish. We will also be looking at the 

variety of ocean life in the frozen seas compared to the coral reefs of the 

warm oceans.  

   

All classes will have the opportunity to enjoy the DVD’s of Finding nemo and 

the little mermaid. 

The English focus for the younger pupils this term is ‘Listening and Attention’ 

and for the older pupils it is word reading. These learning objectives will be 

covered through topic and through other subjects including Forest school.  

 

 

 

           The maths focus this term is number 

For our younger pupils this will involve joining in with 

lots of counting songs and rhymes and counting 

motivating items up to 10.  

 

The older pupils will be working on solve number 

problems involving the addition and subtraction of 

single-digit numbers up to 10 and number bonds to 5 

and 10.  

 
  The PSHE focus for this term is on 

Self Awareness, focussing upon 

celebrating those things we are good 

at, learning how to be a good friend 

and dealing with our emotions.  

 

 

  ROALD DAHL DAY CELEBRATIONS  

 

On Friday 15th September we will be 

celebrating Roald Dahl Day with fun 

activities based on some of his most 

famous books including The BFG, 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

and James and the Giant Peach  



 

 

 

                                                                                      

 

 


